
Dear Sir/Madam

I live in the 23-31 Whistler St. complex. Our north building and north facing units within that building look 
directly onto the proposed development of Lot 1 on Denison Road, with which we share a common boundary.

I object  to the addition within the DA for a First Floor (4.1.7).

The applicants suggestion that the original building envelope is not altered, and the proposed second storey is 
complementary and does not adversely impact the neighbouring views or solar access is entirely inaccurate. 
Significant loss of privacy and sunlight will occur for units in our building.

On the basis of the misrepresentations by the applicant re loss of privacy and loss of sunlight, I object to the 
proposal for a First Floor addition to Lot 1 Denison St. 

Regards
Kathleen Papallo
Unit 12/23 Whistler St
Manly

Sent: 21/08/2019 8:52:35 AM
Subject: Objection to DA2019/0849


